
 
 
 

NATIONAL FREQUENCY COORDINATORS COUNCIL, INC (NFCC) 
ANNOUNCES REFORMATION 

 
 
Washington, D.C. – December 18, 2007 - The National Frequency Coordinators 
Council, Inc. (NFCC) today announced that it has been incorporated in the 
District of Colombia, elected Directors and Officers, launched its new website, 
and is now fully functional.   
 
The original National Frequency Coordinators’ Council, Inc. was dissolved in 
2002 when the District of Columbia revoked its corporation status.  Now, after 
nearly 6 years, a dedicated group of qualified, forward thinkers has agreed to 
pick up the torch where the original NFCC left off and serve the United States 
frequency coordination community for the betterment of the Amateur Radio 
Service.  
 
Steve Agee N5ZUA of Houston, Texas has been elected to the President’s chair.  
Steve and his team at the NFCC are committed to working with the American 
Radio Relay League, Federal Communications Commission and all of the local, 
regional and state frequency coordinators to build a stronger alliance.    
 
In an effort to promote balance and fairness, the NFCC has adopted a strict 
Code of Ethics.  This Code of Ethics sets forth basic guidelines concerning 
conflicts of interest, non-discrimination and integrity. 
 
For further information, visit the new NFCC website at: www.theNFCC.org 
 
 
 
 
The National Frequency Coordinators Council, Inc. would like to wish you 
and your family a happy, safe holiday season and a prosperous new year!     

 
 


